
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                        
 
            
           15th March 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Alice in Wonderland at Alcester Academy   
 
Class 4 have been invited by Alcester Academy to watch their production of Alice in Wonderland on 
Tuesday 28th March 2017. The performance starts at 1.30pm and should be finished by3.15pm. The 
children will have their lunch as usual and then travel to Alcester Academy by coach. 
 
The PTA have kindly offered to fund a coach to take the children there, please can you collect your 
child from Alcester Academy at 3.15pm.  
 
To support us with the organisation and planning for this trip, could you please complete and sign 
the attached permission slip and return it to school by Wednesday, 20th March 2017.  
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Hendry 
Head Teacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I/we give permission for________________________________ to go to Alcester Academy to watch Alice in 

Wonderland on Tuesday 28th March 2017. 

 

He/she will be collected by……………………………………………………………… 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………. 
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